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Freedom of Information Act 2000: Chancellor Meeting

Thank you for your Freedom of Information enquiry of 24 October.

You asked for the following information, in relation to a meeting between the Chancellor, Mark
Hunter MP and Andrew Stunnell MP, regarding the proposed Manchester airport relief road
extension:

e Minutes of this meeting and any records of actions taken by the Chancellor following the
meeting.

| can confirm that we do not hold any information in scope of your request. The FOI Act only
covers information relating to official business, and does not cover information relating to political
activities.

We are also aware that we still owe you a response to an internal review you asked for at the start
of this year, for case 11/1177. | am very sorry for the delay in providing you with a response to this
review, which we will work to resolve as soon as possible.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. It will be helpful to us if you
remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.
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Nick Dippie
Information Rights Unit



Your right to complain under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

If you are not happy with this reply, you may request a review by writing to HM Treasury,
Information Rights Unit, 2/W1, 1 Horse Guards Road, London SW1A 2HQ.

Email FOl.responses@hmtreasury.gsi.gov.uk

Any review request must be made within 2 months of the date of this letter.

It would assist our review if you set out which aspects of the reply concern you and why you are
dissatisfied.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you
have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by HM Treasury. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.



